
In the spirit of communication and transparency, we are
inviting the invested community members of SCVi to an

informational meeting where we will share some important
information about the status of Scarlet Foundation.

If anyone has any questions or concerns they would like to
address to the Scarlet Foundation board prior to this

meeting, please do so by sending an email to
info@scarletparents.org

YOU’RE INVITED

Please join us October 2 at 7 PM for a virtual meeting.

https://tinyurl.com/23mk75tr

Access the meeting via this link or QR code.

https://tinyurl.com/23mk75tr

